(Attachment #2.B.)
Board Meeting Minutes – September 20, 2008

The meeting was called to order by General Chair Doug Ladenburger at 11:40am.

The members present at the meeting were Doug Ladenburger, Todd Knutson, Lindsie Micko, David Honner, Sara Hogg, Wendy Ahrendsen, Zach Johnson, Emily Campbell, Ashley Kneifl, Deb Finnesand, Michael LaBelle and Angie Uttecht.

David Honner was appointed Secretary for the meeting.

The first item discussed was the Executive Committee report.  Doug reviewed the actions taken by the Executive Committee.  The motion to approve the actions was made by Michael LaBelle, seconded by Todd Knutson.  Motion was approved.

The 2008-2009 Budget was presented by Sarah Hogg for review.  Deb Finnesand asked about putting a reserve for future Zones Expenses.  This was referred to the Finance Committee for review.  The motion to approve the Budget was made by Lindsie Micko, seconded by Deb Finnesand.  Motion was approved.

The next item presented was the semi-annual audit.  David Honner reviewed why we complete a semi-annual audit and when that audit took place.  The motion to approve the semi-annual audit was made by Michael LaBelle and seconded by Todd Knutson.  Motion was approved.

The next item on the agenda was the consent to appointments made by the General Chair during the year.  Sherry Miller was appointed to the Membership/Registration Chair.  Denise Hibbard was appointed for the Sanctions Coordinator.  The motion to approve the appointments was made by Deb Finnesand and seconded by Michael LaBelle.  Motion was approved.
At that time, a motion was made to go into Executive Session by Michael LaBelle, seconded by Todd Knutson at 12:10 pm.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:25 pm by a motion by Michael LaBelle and second by Todd Knutson.
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